
TO ALL OWNERS AND MEMBERS 

5 February 2024 

POLICY YEAR 2024/25 – STRIKE & DELAY CLASS RULES 

The new rules for the 2024/25 policy year are available on NorthStandard’s website - see 
https://north-standard.com/our-rules/. Should any member wish to discuss any aspect of 
these, they should contact their Underwriter. 

Yours faithfully 

David Roberts 
Managing Director 
The Standard Club Asia Ltd 
Email: david.roberts@north-standard.com 
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